12th January 2007

Mr. Glenn Berry, Director Atma Environmental 6/83 Dover Street RICHMOND, VIC 3121



Dear Mr Berry;

Thank you for the very prompt Fee Estimate you forwarded to our office earlier today. We look forward to having your professional involvement on the site involved.

I would also like to confirm our total satisfaction with Atma Environmental's performance on the last several projects we have undertaken with your involvement.

These have included some problematic development sites including one requiring a groundwater Clean Up to The Extent Practicable (CUTEP) submission situated on a former inner city quarry and another large industrial parcel having a migrating oil problem from an adjacent service station. Both sites mentioned required Contaminated Land Audits.

We have appreciated your diligence and availability at all times. Your willingness to listen and discuss the relevant issues affecting our Projects sets Atma Environmental apart.

With thanks,

Qing Dong Liu

CORNETTA PARTNERS ARCHITECTS